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SUB-4634 – Objection dated 24 June 2023 

Heathcote, NSW 

Please don't install this sign, it's a terrible place to put it- there's lots of people in the area who will 
be affected by the light pollution- that will be on 24 hours a day!  They can literally install it a bit 
further down near a service station or something where there is a lot of light already!  The sign will 
be right opposite my unit and will completely disrupt my sleep- it's already pretty bad but having 
moving lights all the time coming through the curtains is a nightmare.  If you care about your 
constituents please don't do this. 

 

SUB-4644 – Objection dated 6 July 2023 

Comba Bay, NSW 

I am the owner of No. 1 Wilson Parade, Heathcote, a Heritage Listed property known as The 
Gatekeeper's Cottage.   My objection is: 

1.   Its proposed location  of this Digital Advertising Signage and the proximity to my property; 

2.  Its size of  almost 50 sq. m. 

3.  The 24hour operation of intermittent illumination. 

In the Keylan's Statement of Environmental Effects, and the illustration on Page 8, it would seem 
it's possible to locate such signage some 100 - 200 meters further  North as there is no vegetation. 

In the proposed location such signage would have a very negative impact on the enjoyment of any 
outlook from my front verandah and, indeed, from western windows, especially at night. 

I trust you will appreciate and favourably consider the relocation of the signage, if, indeed it is to go 
ahead.  

 

SUB-4645 – Objection dated 6 July 2023 

Comba Bay, NSW 

I am the owner of No. 1 Wilson Parade, Heathcote, a Heritage Listed property known as The 
Gatekeeper's Cottage.   My objection is: 

1.   Its proposed location  of this Digital Advertising Signage and the proximity to my property; 

2.  Its size of  almost 50 sq. m. 
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3.  The 24hour operation of intermittent illumination. 

In the Keylan's Statement of Environmental Effects, and the illustration on Page 8, it would seem 
it's possible to locate such signage some 100 - 200 meters further  North as there is no vegetation. 

In the proposed location such signage would have a very negative impact on the enjoyment of any 
outlook from my front verandah and, indeed, from western windows, especially at night. 

I trust you will appreciate and favourably consider the relocation of the signage, if, indeed it is to go 
ahead.  

 

 

 


